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Dear Sir or Madam,

Please recognize the importance of protecting RDSPs from bankruptcy with legislation such as
what covers both RRSPs and RRIFs. | have a disabled daughter who has an RDSP. | would hate
to think that personal bankruptcy would jeopardize the money she and | have managed to save in
her RDSP for her future.

I hope that the Government takes steps immediately to insure that the funds in RDSPs is
protected that same way that it is for the money people have saved in their RRSPs and later in
their RRIFs.

Thank you very much,

Sheila Maxwell



